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MEMORANDUM 
 

TO:  Board of County Commissioners 
  Gary Schmidt, County Administrator 
FROM:  Dan Johnson, Director – Transportation and Development 
DATE:  March 9, 2021 
RE:  Planning Commission Interviews 

 
 
The Planning Commission consists of nine members appointed by the Board of County 
Commissioners (Board) to advise the Board of County Commissioners on land use applications 
and issues. 
 
In April we will have three vacancies, two by term and one by resignation.  Historically the 
Board has had interest in being a part of the interview process for those positions where exiting 
Planning Commission members are not choosing to reapply.   For those positions vacant by 
term, both Planning Commission members have chosen to reapply.  As to the third vacancy due 
to resignation, we have four interested citizens needing to go through the interview process.   
 
That leaves us with two questions: 
  

1.) Does the Board wish to have representation on the Planning Commissioner interview 
process?  
 

2.) Which Board members would like to participate?  
 


